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For people worried about winter heating bills, good news is
arriving in time for the cold weather.

People using natural gas this winter could save $105 compared
with  last  year,  and  propane  users  will  get  even  bigger
savings, the government said. Households that use heating oil
or electric heat also are expected to spend less during the
heating season.

In Northern Nevada, NV Energy customers will see lower bills
after state utility regulators last month approved cuts in
electricity and natural gas rates, effective Oct. 1.
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